Handywater Farm
Sibford Gower
Banbury
Oxon
0X15 S5AE

29% November 2018

Bob Neville

Planning- Cherwell District Council
Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury

OX15 4AA

Dear Sir,

PLANNING APPLICATION 18/01894/OUT-NEW HOUSES AT SIBFORD

I wish to object to the above planning application for new houses at the Sibfords.
The issues are:

1. They are in a large single plot and not on multiple available plots in the village.

2 The houses are being placed contrary to the agreed village plan for new houses.

3 The houses are being placed on the outskirts of the village that drastically breaks with the
original footprint of the Sibfords.

4. 1 understand that the housing requirements of Oxfordshire have been met elsewhere in the
County.

Can you please review this significant, unwelcome, unnecessary additional housing estate and hopefully
common sense will prevail and you will reject it in favour of the village plan.






